Notice of Possible Quorum of the Board of Commissioners
to attend the Charters of Freedom Event on
Friday, November 15, 2024

Due notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Waxhaw Board of Commissioners may
attend the Town of Waxhaw’s Charters of Freedom event located at Town Hall, 4218 Waxhaw-
Marvin Road, on Friday, November 15% at 10:00 am.

Notice is signed and posted this 12 day of November 2024.

Robert ur

ayor

CC: Charlotte Observer, The Enquirer Journal, Union County Weekly & Town Website



